
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:   Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:   2025 Pool Staff  

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, June 3, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

**RE: Additional Lifeguard Hires – 2025 Pool Season 

Following our initial staff memo regarding hiring for the 2025 Cannon Falls pool 
season, I am pleased to report that we have successfully recruited and confirmed 
three additional lifeguards: 

• Kiley Jeppesen 
• Harrison Sjoquist 
• Katie Tipton 

These new additions help strengthen our staffing levels following the recent 
decline of two offers previously extended. With their inclusion, we will ensure 
better coverage, scheduling flexibility, and a continued focus on patron safety 
throughout the busy summer months. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with the hiring of 
Kiley Jeppesen, Harrison Sjoquist, and Katie Tipton as additional lifeguards for the 
2025 pool season. 

 


